WAUSAU DEANERY 
October 12, 2019 

After the flurry of picnics and summerfests, one would think it would be much more calm, but evidently that just doesn't happen with Churches.  

St. Paul in Mosinee is having a Salad Luncheon on October 19th.  This is quite the opposite of most Spring luncheons and does very good.  Next they will concentrate on their Christmas basket raffle as a fund raiser.  

St. Therese in Rothschild had an excellent backpack event to get the schools started, continues on with the Holiday Showcase on November 23rd that is always a BIG money raising project and will 
also supply gifts through a Giving Tree for North Central Health Care clients.  A successful Pet Blessing was done outside on October 6th and we don't know who had more fun...the dogs or the Moms and Dads.  
A celebration of St. Therese's Feast Day included an adoration hour followed by chili and desserts.    

St. Anne's in Wausau also has a Chili Supper on November 2nd.  On October 17th they will serve a community meal at the Jubilee Housed contained in St. Matthew's Church.  

Holy Name in Wausau hosted our Fall Deanery General Assembly and their Priest, Father Samuel Martin, was our main Speaker.  What a 
wonderful fellow.  He told us enough information about his formative years to intrigue us even more.  Monica Gornicke was another great speaker and represented her office of Parliamentarian and the LCDCCW enthusiastically!  Holy Name will continue with their Sweet Dreams Project all through October to supply needed and comforting items within a pillowcase to children who are taken out of homes that have  parents dealing in drugs.  Holy Name will serve a meal at the Wausau Community Warming Center, have a chili dinner, and a Breakfast Meeting after Mass.  


